
 
From: Cairine Green <cgreen@oakbay.ca> 
Date: Wed, Feb 9, 2022 at 9:35 a.m. 
Subject: Annual Report  
 
 
Thank you for sharing a copy of the annual report. The work of the Committee is 
important and there are significant issues ahead related to the criminal justice system in 
B.C., particularly as it relates to Indigenous families and youth. 
 
As a former probation/parole officer in both the adult, youth and family court systems, I 
have a special interest in how effectively these systems are serving and addressing the 
needs of youth and families in local communities. 
 
Your work as elected officials and as a committee is a key voice to ensuring that 
communities remain sensitive to and aware of the changing landscapes in community 
policing and criminal justice and their local impacts on individuals and families.  
 
Thank you for all you do and I wish you much success going forward. 
 
 
Cairine 
 
 
Councillor Cairine Green. B.A., M.Ed. (she/her) 
District of Oak Bay 
Twitter:  @cairinegreen 
 
”Acknowledging that Oak Bay local government is situated on the traditional territory of 
the Lekwungen Peoples, known today as the Songhees and Esquimalt First Nations.” 
 


